22. WAIWETU STREET —PROPOSED GIVE WAY CONTROL

At its meeting on 30 June the Board’'s Works and Traffic Safety Committee had
also considered arequest arising out of the meeting with residents on 29 June that

a give way control be installed on the Waiwetu Street leg of its intersection with
Fendalton Road.

The Area Engineer reported on the matter and supported the request.

The Board, on the recommendation of the Committee, resolved that a give way control
be placed against Waiwetu Street at its intersection with Fendalton Road.



